
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be July 21, 2022  7PM 
 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 
July 3—Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
July 10—Chuck & Linda Taylor 
July 17—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

July 2, 2022: Baptism of Patrick  Collins following 

  Morning Mass 

July 4, 2022:  Office and Foodbank Closed 

July 5, 2022: No Mass Today 

July 9, 2022: Delva Balderas Quinceanera 4:00 pm 

July 9, 2022:  Baptism of Mario Carrillo Rodriguez—

  6:00 pm Mass 

 
 
 

 
Time to begin planning for in person Religious 

Education Classes in September.  We will hold 

registration on June 26th after the 9:30AM 

Mass.  Please take the time to register your 

child to help us prepare. This is our year to have 

Confirmation, those in 5th and 6th grade are due 

to be confirmed. If you have any questions, please contact the 

office. 
Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in June!  RON ROUSE, BILL DOOLEY; 

DAVE GOBEL, FRANCIS FIEBIGER, MIKE 
KLINGLER, FRANK RASMUSSEN, RON 
EDGE, DAVE DAVIS, LARRY MACK, 

SCOTT SHIVELY, TOM FISK AND ROWDY KELLER 

Do you have a family member serving in the U.S. 
Armed Forces? If so, please provide a picture of them 

in uniform along with their name and branch of 
service. They will then be added to our Honor Board. 

If you have someone who is on the Honor Board and is no 
longer in the Armed Forces, please contact Hal Huntington so he 
can update the board. 

Bishop Cary invites all of the parishioners of the Diocese 
to participate in the worldwide Synod on Synodality.  
The Church will gather information from Catholics 
everywhere and will use this information to form the 
remainder of the Synod.  (For more information on the 
Synod please go to the USCCB Website https://
www.usccb.org/synod. ) Please use the enclosed sheet 
and answer the questions and return them to the 

Parish Office by June 26th.   Group discussion is encouraged. 

Saints Peter and Paul 

On Wednesday June 29th we celebrate the 
feast of St. Peter and St. Paul.  Why do we 
celebrate them together? Although they 
were executed in different years, it is 
believed that they were executed on the 
same day under the Emperor Nero and 
buried in Rome.  

St. Peter and St. Paul were two very 
different individuals and didn’t always 

agree on everything.  St. Peter was originally known as Simon and 
was a fisherman by trade.  Jesus called upon Peter and his brothers 
Andrew, James and John to follow him. (Matthew 4:19)   Jesus 
gave him the name Peter (Petrus in Latin) which means Rock. 
(Matthew 16: 16-20). Peter was a true follower of Jesus but like all 
of us showed that his faith was imperfect by denying Jesus three 
time. (Luke 22:56-62).  Peter travelled throughout the world 
preaching the word of God. He spent his last years in Rome, 
leading the Church through persecution and was martyred in year 
64 A.D. He was crucified upside-down at his own request, because 
he said he was not worthy to die as Christ had died. 
 

St. Paul was not always a follower of Jesus. He was a Roman citizen 
and Jewish Pharisee, named Saul  who persecuted Christians in 
Jerusalem.  Acts 7:58 shows Saul (later known at Paul) was present 
at the martyrdom of St. Stephen, the first of Jesus’ followers to be 
put to death because of his faith. Saul’s conversion came in a 
dramatic way (Acts 9:1-19).  He then became known as Paul and 
traveled around, what was known as the Roman Empire, spreading 
the word of God and establishing Christian communities.  Paul was 
beheaded in the year 67 A.D. (because he was a Roman citizen he 
could not be crucified). The many letters he wrote during his 
travels form the bulk of the New Testament. 

Like Peter we sometimes make mistakes along the way but find the 
forgiveness and compassion of Our Lord.  As difficult as it can be 
we need to follow in St. Paul’s footsteps with a real zeal and fire 
for proclaiming the word of God and not be afraid to stand up for 
our Catholic Faith. 


